Good Morning,
On behalf of ICRA we hope you, family and friends are safe and well.

Just a quick reminder that it’s ELECTION TIME for ICRA. Joann has created a great ballot
with super candidates that were ready and willing to run for office. Exercise your right as an
ICRA member and cast your vote. You’ll need to log on to ICRA’s web site at

https://icra-indiana.net/ and log in. Go to the “Members Only” section and then select
“Members Resources”. Then select “Voting”. If you’ve lost your password, it’s easy to
reset. Then vote away!!

Also, Distinguished Member Nominations are in process and applications are due by October 31,
2020. We will select winner (s) at our November 19th virtual educational session. Details on
that session to be sent out soon.

Anyone with questions, comments or concerns OR good stuff send me an email
at vesichv@yahoo.com

ICRA’s 2020 President

Valerie
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